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20 June 2022 
 

Ref: OIA-2021/22-1277 
Dear
 
Official Information Act request relating to Official Information Act 1982 requests 
received by the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet for the last five financial 
years  
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request received on 26 April 2022. 
You requested: 
 

“I am seeking information relating to OIA requests received by DPMC for the last 
five financial years (2016/2017 until 2020/2021).  
I am aware that you proactively publish the responses to many OIAs on your 
website, however I am specifically interested in those that relate to the National 
Security Group and/or any of the functions within the group.  
By way of explanation, I am wanting to analyse the patterns/themes in what the 
interested public have asked DPMC about relating to national security/intelligence 
over the last five financial years. For context, I have also made this same request to 
NZSIS and GCSB. I am not interested in all OIAs received by DPMC, only those that 
relate to issues of national security/intelligence.  
I would like to request for all of the above:  
• Full text of the OIA request/questions received 
• Date the request was received 
• The status of the reply i.e. if the request was responded to in full, in part (including 
abridged/redacted releases), or declined. 
• If any information was withheld, details of the relevant sections of the OIA under 
which information was not provided. 
To clarify, I am not seeking details of who is making requests, or copies/details of 
responses provided by DPMC; only the overall status of the reply to each request 
and any reasons for withholding.” 

 
The time frame for responding to your request was extended under section 15A of the Act by 
20 working days because consultations was needed before a decision could be made on the 
request. Following this extension, I am now in a position to respond. 
 
On 20 May 2022, DPMC contacted you about a refinement of the scope of your original 
request, which captures a large amount of information. We advised that DPMC have 
responded to similar requests in the past where we have provided the title or summary of the 
information asked for as well as the date of the request within the time frames of your original 
request. 
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You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under 
section 28(3) of the Act. 
 
This response will be published on the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet’s 
website during our regular publication cycle. Typically, information is released monthly, or as 
otherwise determined. Your personal information including name and contact details will be 
removed for publication. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Acting Deputy Chief Executive 
National Security Group 
 

 












